
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who  
 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
Claim your free school 

meals  
All children up to the age of 

seven at state-funded 
schools now get free hot 

meals every day. 
Anyone with a child in 

Reception, Year One or 
Year Two and thinks they 

would have been entitled to 
claim free school meals 

should still apply because 
funding is granted to schools 

based on the number of 
pupils entitled to receive this 

benefit. 
It is important that parents 
with children in Key Stage 
Two should still apply too. 
For every pupil entitled to 

claim free school meals, the 
school will receive £1,300. 
This money is called Pupil 
Premium and is used to 

support children’s learning. 
For each eligible child, the 
school receives funding for 
the next six years, even if 

their parents go back to full 
time paid work.  Details of 
how to apply can be found 

on 
http://www.n-

somerset.gov.uk/Education/sch
ools/Pages/School-meal-

FAQs.aspx 

Easter Service  

 
Thursday 26th March 

Our Easter Service will be at 
9.00am in the school hall. 

Rev’d Geoff and our children 
will lead this service. Please see 

the separate letter from Miss 
Porter regarding the Easter 

Cross. 

 
Discussion Forum  

Please join us in the staff room 
on Tuesday 17th March at 

2.00pm for a cup of tea and a 
chat.  We will be discussing the 

Behaviour and Anti Bullying 
Policy and our new Recognition 
and Consequences Behaviour 

system. 
I am sure there may be things 

you want to discuss too. 

 
Easter Tea Party  

Please support the Easter Tea 
Party which will be held on 

Thursday 26th March at the end 
of the day. 

Thanks must go to Kate Gill and 
Friends for organising this event. 
 

      Gillian Quick                     Headtecaher  
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Comic Relief Day 

 
We all had a lovely day 
on Friday and we raised 

an amazing £275.   
Thank you for your 

support with bringing in 
cakes and donations. 

Also thank you to Friends 
for organising the cake 

sale after school. 
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Parents and Carers are 
invited to learn about 

keeping their children safe 
using the Internet on 

Wednesday 18th March 
from 7.00pm – 8.30pm. 
Please ensure that you 
have let the office know 

that you are attending by  
Tuesday 17th March by 
returning the reply slip 

from the letter sent out last 
week. 

 

 
Family Worship  

Please join us whenever 
you can.  

It is a special part of our 
school week. 

19th March – Year 5  
 
  

http://www.google.co.uk/url?url=http://imgbuddy.com/cup-of-tea-clipart.asp&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ei=RHn8VJeLJsaI7AaqhYCQAw&ved=0CDgQ9QEwEQ&usg=AFQjCNEYKwNe2hbu6oZZWaMhls7kU8RLnA
http://www.google.co.uk/url?url=http://www.d-barley-j.bardaglea.org.uk/E-Safety.htm&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ei=sRbNVMmdN4Wb7AbSyYGYAw&ved=0CBYQ9QEwAA&usg=AFQjCNERpj2V5lZmo-KI3Hzs9tYpnBYqBQ

